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PRODUCT BULLETIN #3237

Date: October 14, 2022

From: Michael Verguldi, Sr. Product Manager

Subject: Notification of End of Life for the ACTRIL® Cold Sterilant Liquid

Effectivity: End of Sales/Shipment: 31 December 2022

End of Support/Service: 31 December 2022

STERIS Life Sciences, the owner of the ACTRIL® Cold Sterilant line of products, has announced its plans
to discontinue offering all ACTRIL product lines including Surface Disinfectants, in all sizes, as well as
ACTRIL Residual and Indicator strips all of which are used within the hemodialysis clinic setting.

Accordingly, Evoqua Water Technologies is providing notification of our inability to resell this product once
the End of Sales/Shipment date has passed. The last day to place an order for ACTRIL products is
December 31, 2022.  No orders will be processed after that date. This includes the following items sold to
the Renal market:

Part No. Material No. Description Part No. Material No. Description

W2T886023 78337-000 Actril,4X1 Gal W3T555728 78258-000 Actril,Strip,Res,100/ct

W3T555729 78270-000 Actril,4X1 Gal, w/strips W2T886019 78280-000 Actril,Strip,Ind,100/ct

W3T556341 78400-712 Spray cap, white

After December 31, 2022, any communication or questions regarding ACTRIL will need to be directed to
STERIS Life Sciences at 800-444-9009 or at lifesciences@steris.com. Furthermore, Evoqua will no longer
offer guidance or technical support, or any spare parts related to the ACTRIL product line after December
31, 2022.  In lieu of this announcement, STERIS Life Sciences is recommending the use of sodium
hypochlorite solution as an alternative to the ACTRIL Cold Sterilant line. We understand this may impact
your Policies and Procedures and we stand ready to help you during this transition.

Actril is a trademark of Medivators, Inc., used under license.


